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The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau 

Prime Minister of Canada  

80 Wellington Street  

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2  

Justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca  

(sent via e-mail) 

February 15th, 2024 

Re: Carbon Tax 

Please be advised that the Council of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming, at its meeting on February 
14th, 2024, passed the following motion supporting the resolution from the City of Sarnia regarding 
Carbon Tax. 

Motion #12 
Moved by Councillor John van Klaveren 
Seconded by Councillor Mike Vasey 
That Council support correspondence item ‘o’ from the City of Sarnia regarding Carbon Tax. 

Carried. 

If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 
or email at eflynn@plympton-wyoming.ca.  

Sincerely, 

Ella Flynn 
Executive Assistant – Deputy Clerk 
Town of Plympton-Wyoming 

Cc: All Ontario municipalities 
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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF SARNIA 
City Clerk’s Department 

255 Christina Street N.  PO Box 3018 
Sarnia ON  Canada  N7T 7N2 

519-332-0330 (phone)  519-332-3995 (fax) 
519-332-2664 (TTY) 

www.sarnia.ca  clerks@sarnia.ca 

 

January 19, 2024 

 
The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau 

Prime Minister of Canada 
80 Wellington Street 

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2 
Justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca  

 
Dear Prime Minister: 

Re: Carbon Tax  

 

At its meeting held on January 15, 2024, Sarnia City Council adopted the 
following resolution: 

 

Whereas the federal government recently increased the carbon tax 
in April 2023 and will almost triple it by 2030; and  

 
Whereas the Parliamentary Budget officer has admitted that when 

fiscal and economic impacts of the federal fuel charge are 
considered that the vast majority of households will see a 

staggering loss; and  
 

Whereas this tax flows through from producers to transporters to 
the grocery store floor for our citizens; and  

 
Whereas this tax does very little to reduce pollution and emissions; 

and  
 

Whereas two thirds of Canadians are approximately $200 away or 

less from not being able to pay all their bills at the end of the 
month; and  

 
Therefore, be it resolved that Sarnia City Council write a Letter to 

the Federal government (and copied to other Municipalities for their 
consideration) strongly urging them to cancel the 

carbon tax which is financially hurting our citizens at a time 
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when affordability concerns are at an all-time high to ease the 
financial and inflationary pressure on our Citizens. 

 
Your consideration of this request is respectfully requested. 

 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Amy Burkhart 

City Clerk 
 

cc: All Ontario Municipalities  
 


